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- of the Hou#se Committee's report.

“your letter of the 2Bth to éach of th
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 matter with the Bureau, which will respond to you di

Mr. Harold Weisberg
7627 Old Receiver Road . -
Frederick, Maryland 21701,'”

Dear Mr. Weisberg: -

. This responds to your letter of July 28
it pertaina to your comments following your ini

You will, I am cettain, recall that it has been my - .
view, expressed oh a numbér of occasions since mid=winter, that
the report of the Committee would be of great value i ‘
future processing ot reprocessing of King and Kenneds
This Office is® attempting to acquire the various vol
tainln? to the hearings, etc., as they become a
a preliminatry review of them by Mr. Mitchell (Ki
Hubbell (Kennedy) has already begun. I am sendin

V h of them, the Bur
Branch, Ms. Ginsberg and Mr. Metcalfe, as I belie
should be fully aware of the points you raise.

I will respond regarding your request tha
indexes mentioned in your letter be searched for x
to you am soon as I have had a chance to disciiss *
with the Bureau. &

With regard to the "fee letter" for Tarraht

My initlal review of the éorrespdndeﬁéé?ff6m ybhf§fﬁé§ :

0 lamt tad) ia almost complete, Copies should be in the hands
. of Mr, Mitchell or Ms. Hubbell, as appropriate
i sometime next week. : e i g

‘and the F.BsI.,
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